From: Karl, David B (DFW)

To: <u>SEPADesk2 (DFW)</u>; <u>karen.capuder@colvilletribes.com</u>

Cc: Teoh, Melissa L (CONTR) - ECC-4

Subject: RE: Re: DNS 18-065 Wooten Wildlife Area Tucannon River and Floodplain Restoration

Date: Wednesday, December 12, 2018 11:09:13 AM

Dear Dr. Capuder,

Thank you for your comments on the SEPA DNS 18-065 Wooten Wildlife Area Tucannon River and Floodplain Restoration. WDFW received and reviewed the 11-28-18 CCT THPO comments requesting cultural consultation for the PA-13 project on the WDFW Wooten Wildlife Area. Melissa Teoh, BPA, is the lead for cultural consultation for the project. It was communicated to Melissa Teoh that the Confederated Tribe of the Colville Indian Reservation (CCT) requested consultation for the project and Melissa confirmed that the CCT will be included. An Initiation for Consultation letter is expected to be released soon. Katherine Kelly, WDFW Archeologist, conducted a ground survey of the Area of Potential Effect (APE) for the project this summer to prepare for the Cultural Consultation. WDFW looks forward to working with BPA and consulting parties regarding this undertaking.

Best Regards, Dave



Dave Karl WDFW Habitat, Region One 1340 N 13th Ave Walla Walla, WA 99362 (509) 527-4138 office (509) 520-3640 cell